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Mayflower trip to watch Mary Poppins 

Dear families, 

I am really excited to let you know that we have secured tickets to watch a matinee performance of 

Mary Poppins at the Mayflower Theatre on Wednesday 17th September.   

This trip is open to all children in Key Stage 2 next year - years 3 to 6 (current years 2 to 5).  We will 

be travelling from school by coach to the Red Jet terminal on 17th September, arriving in 

Southampton in time to enjoy a packed lunch before the performance starts at 2pm.   We will then 

catch the 5.20pm boat back to the Island and would ask parents to collect children directly from the 

Red Jet terminal.   

The cost of the trip is £37 per pupil to include coach, boat and the theatre ticket.   Children in receipt 

of means tested free school meals will be eligible for a discount on this price.  

To secure your child’s space we will need a £10 deposit by 30th June.  The balance of £27 will need to 

be paid by 1st August.  If the balance is not paid in full, your child will not be able to attend.  

If you would like a ticket for your child, please complete and return the form attached.  We will then 

apply the deposit payment to your School Money account.  

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to ask.  

Kind regards  

 

Miss Tara Hopkinson 

Headteacher  

 



 
 
 

 

 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

 

 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Yes; I would like my child to be included in this trip.   

I understand they will be travelling to the mainland by boat and the trip will extend beyond usual 

school hours.  

 

No; my child will not be able to take part in this trip.  

 

Parent/Carer Name : …………………………………………………………… 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………….  Date: 

………………………………………. 

Please return to School by Monday 23rd June  


